PROP MONTHLY NEWSLETTER



THANK YOU!

Thanks to the support of our wonderful Painted Rock families, PROP has had a successful school year. With your financial support, through our various fundraisers and events, PROP was able to fund the new playground equipment for the school. Also, a big thanks to all our amazing volunteers for you help! PROP could not function without you!

Have a great summer!

The Harkins
Summer Tickets
Have Arrived!
Ticket distribution will
take place at the
Book Fair May 8th-11th:

7:30 - 8:00 A.M. 2:15 - 3:45 P.M. AND at the Family Book Fair Night on Thursday, May 11th from 5:00 - 7:00 P.M.



PETER PIPER FAMILY FUN NIGHT

May 11th 4:00-9:00 P.M. End the School Year right with some pizza and games!

Volunteers needed to help run the PROP table at the entrance. Email

<u>volunteerprop@gmail.com</u> if you can help.

LAST CALL FOR PROP NOMINATIONS!

This Thursday, May 3rd at 8:15 A.M. we will be holding our annual PROP election in the PROP room during our monthly meeting. There are open positions that need to be filled for the coming school year. EVERYONE can vote in this election for the positions below. Please contact Jennifer Steere at steere123@yahoo.com if you would like to run for one of the following positions:

President
Vice President
Treasurer
Secretary

Major Fundraising School Program Support Special Events 8th Grade Activities

UPCOMING EVENTS

PAWS for Books- Spring Book Fair May 8th – 11th

Before and after school 7:30 - 8:00 A.M. & 2:15 - 3:45 P.M. each day, as well as Thursday, May 10th from 5:00 - 7:00 P.M. for the Family Art Walk.



VOLUNTEER NEEDS

Monday, May 7th – Friday, May 11th: Join the BOOK FAIR Team! Use the link to view days, times, and positions available. We need as little as a half an hour of your time. This event is a volunteer favorite!

https://www.scholastic.com/#/signup/nodjp0a1B

Wednesday, May 23rd 3:30 P.M: We need help setting up the Activity Room for the Honor Roll Ceremony and 8th Grade Promotion. Contact Heather at haramon80@gmail.com if you can help.

Friday, May 18th & **Saturday, May 19**th: We are in great need of volunteers to help with the 8th Grade Dinner & Dance. Tasks include helping with decorating, helping in the kitchen at the dinner, & helping at the dance. Please contact Jennifer Steere at steere123@yahoo.com to sign up.

Have any questions or comments on an upcoming event or how to get involved? We would love to hear from you! Please contact us at **volunteerprop@gmail.com**